
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

The Holiday Dinner will be on November 24th. 
 

Hanging of the Greens will take place December 1st. 
 

Pastor Doris is planning an Advent Bible study. 
 

Sweet Dream Bed Ministry delivered beds 51 and 52. 
 

We serve Warren’s Table on November 5th if you would like to help contact Fran Martin. 
 

The Holiday Parade is December 7th we are planning to serve hot chocolate again this year. 
 

The next stated meeting is November 18th at 6:45pm. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:  Bruce Greenwell; Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; Diane Mayer; Norma Jean McNamee; and Gayle 
Eskra. 

  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde and Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                 
 

Westminster Guild 
 

 
 
          Westminster Guild will meet Monday,  
November 11th, at 4:30 p.m. in the church parlor for 
a pot-luck supper and fellowship.  All women of the 
church and friends are welcome. 
 

Enjoy the remaining Autumn Season 
 

 

 

 

 
Brian Daake     1 
Suzanne Byler     5 
Matt McConnell    5 
Richard Scheideler    6 
Kristin Jurgens    7 
Colten Daake   12 
Linda Nuismer  16 
Hayes Engler   28 
Melissa Sohl   30 

 
 



 

 

 

 
PW will meet on Thursday, November  21. The business meeting will be at 9:30 a.m. and Bible Study at 10:00 a.m.  
 
The Women’s Bible Study will meet Wednesday, November 6, and 20 at 7:00 p.m. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you to all who helped make the Youth Service Sunday a success last week from filling school bags, cutting let-
ters, sending cards, making lasagna, cutting branches and helping in the kitchen.  The amount donated was $221.00 
and will go to Warren's Table.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

The Holiday Dinner will be Sunday, November 24.  Please let Karen, Sue, or the office know if you will be bringing 

guests.  We will need people to help cook the 3 turkeys and 2 hams in advance and kitchen help and clean-up 

crew.  Let Karen know if you are willing to help.   

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


